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Nemaha Co terminates contract with planning firm
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Commission has voted to terminate the contract
with the David City, Nebraska firm hired to develop a comprehensive plan for the
county.

The Commission voted unanimously Monday to terminate the contract with
Marvin Planning Consultants, effective July 27.

The action follows recent concerns from the Nemaha County Planning
Commission.

The County Commission voted last July to hire the firm.
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